
                                            Twitter:  @oakmeadow        Nursery:  @Ladybirdsoak 

 

 

OUTSTANDING  2016 

         

 

Oakmeadow CE Primary School 
Longmeadow 
Bayston Hill 

Shrewsbury Shropshire 
SY3 0NU 

Tel No: 01743 875020 
Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk 
Website:  www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk 

 
Executive Head teacher:  Mrs C Whelan BA (Hons) QTS NPQH Pg Cert                                               Head of School:  Mrs S Hill BA (hons) QTS PG Cert 
 

6th August 2021 
 

Dear Homes 
 
We are writing to update you on the arrangements for wrap-around care offered by Oakmeadow from 
September 2021. 
 
We are pleased to be able to resume our pre-covid wrap-around care arrangements as follows; 
 

- Little Bugs Breakfast Club (Nursery to Year 1 children) within Ladybirds Nursery. This is bookable in 
advance via School Money.   

- Breakfast Club (Year 2 – Year 6) within our school hall. Entrance is via door E2 by the staff/delivery 
entrance and bookable in advance via School Money. 

- ‘Little Bugs’ After School Club (Nursery – Year 1) within Ladybirds Nursery. This is bookable in 
advance via School Money.   There will continue to be an option for a 4.30pm pick up (£5.50) and a 
5.30pm pick up (£10.00).   
 

After school club provision for all year groups also continues to be available on the school site run by an 
independent provider, and off site through other providers such childminders. Please contact these directly to 
find out more information. The Shropshire Council Family Information Directory website offers information on 
local childcare provision.  
 
If your child is joining Ladybirds Nursery or starting in Reception in September, you will receive your school 
money log in the first week of term. If you require wrap-around care for the first week of term before you 
receive your log in, please email sarah.castle@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk who will add you to the register and 
arrange payment for the sessions. 
 
Please also use this email address if you require any further information regarding wraparound care and we 
will be happy to help. 
 
Kind Regards 
The Oakmeadow Team 
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